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National Straightline Snowmobile Racing know as NSSR returned in 2009 for a 
fantastic season of snowmobile speed running like none you have seen before!
The schedule of 2010 is set and is getting the attention of the snowmobile industry 
and racers across the United States and Canada. Many snowmobile enthusiasts 
think of having a good old radar run and give out trophies for the various classes at 
the end of the day. The NSSR Speed Run “World Record Series” in association with 
the International Snowmobile Racing (ISR) Sanctioning takes the “old radar run” 
to a new level. NSSR is where the best of best come to test their new speed machines!

The series is based on a 1000 foot ice track with 2000 plus feet of shutdown that is 
professionally shaved and uses a timing system just like NHRA for their National 
Series. Two tracks are prepared for each event. One track is set up for the 
professional racer which has over 40 different classes to choose from.  Another track 
is set up for what we refer to as the fun side of the racing circuit. You will see the 
enthusiast come out and test some new clutching or just race their buddy for 
bragging rights. It is also neat to see the Vintage Sleds that show up to show off 
some show quality sleds and have a good time racing on the shaved ice.

For the professionals, world record speeds are required to be backed up with 
another run the same day that is within 2% of the other speed obtained. Rules are 
enforced for fuel and class structure and the NSSR Tech Officials usually have 
several sleds in the impound area for complete engine tear down and review.

It was “Fire on Ice” in Forest Lake, Minnesota on February 14, 2009 at the third 
race of the NSSR Snosuit Super Series on Valentines Day. What a sweetheart day 
for setting a new Top Speed and World Record at NSSR of 177.412 mph by “Fast 
Eddie” Ensor of Illinois.  Mr. Paul Groth, the pilot of the Budweiser Sno King was 
there to witness this record setting day. Many racers are building new machines to 
come out and take on the new record for 2010 at the four events that are scheduled 
for NSSR.

The Series will debut on January 16th in Annandale, Minnesota on Pleasant Lake, go 
to Menomonie, Wisconsin on January 30th on Lake Menomin, follow up in Forest 
Lake, Mn on February 13th for the Valentines Shootout, and finish up at Chetek, 
Wisconsin on February 27th for the Winterfest Celebration. 
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The race in Menomonie, Wisconsin will feature a “Guinness Record Run” attempt 
at the new quarter mile speed run record. This record is held by Marv Jorgenson at 
192 mph currently. Going the 1320 feet will allow the higher horsepower machines 
attempt to run in the area of 200 mph at this event. We have been told that Marv 
will be there with a new machine to defend his record. History will be made at this 
event.

All races are planned to be on Saturday and registration for the racers starts at 
8AM with racing action starting at 10 AM and going until 4 PM. Spectators are 
welcome to come and the admission is only $5 per person at these events. See 
www.racenssr.com for more information.
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